To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Stephen Grabow and I live at 15 Sumner Street. I'm writing in support
of Andrew & Xiujuan Salzman’s application for a special permit for their building
plans at 12 Sumner Street. I've had the chance to review the proposed addition and
spoke with Andrew about the project. I approve of the plan and application for the
special permit. I think the addition fits in with the other buildings in the
neighborhood and changes the wasted space in the attic into something useful. The
Salzman family has been a welcome addition to the community and I support their
application for a special permit to create more space for their growing family.
Thank you,

Stephen Grabow
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20 Sumner Street
Newton, MA 02459

July 22, 2020

I am writing in regard to the proposal to develop the attic at 12 Sumner Street. I have examined the
architectural plan. The proposed dormers seem to me unobtrusive. I have no objection to the plan.

That building is one of eight buildings (including my own) of similar design along Sumner, Ward, and
Wessex Streets. Several of them have already developed their attics in similar fashion and it is hardly

noticeable. The proposed development will have no significant effect on the overall aesthetics of the
neighborhood.
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David Goodson




To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Robert Rosenthal and I’m writing in support of Andrew & Xiujuan
Salzman’s special permit application for their third floor addition at 12 Sumner
Street. I live on Ward St but we share the driveway behind our homes. I have a
clear view of their building and can look at it every day. I’ve seen the plans and
discussed it with the Salzmans and I believe it is a sensible project which is similar
to other attic projects in our neighborhood. It’s a good use of the space above their
unit and I support their plans. Thank you,

Robert Rosenthal
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